
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF 
KENDALL, NEW YORK TO CONSIDER ADOPTING A PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been presented to the Town Board of the 
Town of Kendall, on the 15th day of November, 2022, proposed Local Law 3 of 2022 entitled “A 
Local Law to Amend Tax Exemption Limits  for Persons Over 65 Years of Age in the Town of  
Kendall”.  Said Local Law will modify income limits for property owners over 65 years of age to 
qualify for tax exemptions. 
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that on the 20th day of December, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., 
the Town Board will conduct a public hearing at the Kendall Town Hall located at 1873 Kendall 
Road, Kendall, New York, for the purpose of considering the advisability of enacting said 
proposed Local Law, at which time all persons interested will be heard. 
 
A copy of said proposed Local Law is on file at the office of the Kendall Town Clerk, and is 
open for inspection during her regular office hours. 
 
By Order of the Kendall Town Board 
Amy K. Richardson, Kendall Town Clerk 
 


